
Federal Legislative Advocacy Services 
Responses to Written Questions 

 
 
The following are the responses by LACERA to written questions received by the 
deadline of December 21, 2022 regarding the Request for Proposal (RFP) for Federal 
Legislative Advocacy Services. 
 
 

1. Regarding Exhibit B (Minimum Qualifications Certification), should respondents 
provide written explanations under each minimum qualification bullet point in 
addition to signing the form? 
 
No. Respondents do not need to provide written explanations for each 
bullet point. The form should be signed. 

2. Is a respondent required to have an office in Sacramento? 
 
No. Respondents do not need to have an office in Sacramento. They are 
required to have an office in Washington D.C. The documents related to the 
RFP for State Legislative Advocacy Services were erroneously posted in 
the section for Federal Legislative Advocacy Services. As of November 15, 
2022, the correct documents have been posted. 


